
YEAR 6 EXCURSION 
 
Mr Banks has planned a day at the Big 
Banana for year 6 students on Thursday 
14th December and permission notes 
need to be returned asap. 
 
SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
 
Parents/carers and community 
members are invited to our assembly 
which will be held on Friday 1st 
December. This week Ms Cross and year 
3 will be sharing some of the work they 
have been completing in class. 
 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL
The year 6 farewell will be held on 
Wednesday 6th December. The farewell 
is being held at the Golf Club and will 
commence at 6:00pm. 
 
YEAR 6 FINAL ASSEMBLY 
 
Year 6 will be holding their final 
assembly on Friday 8th December. This 
assembly will commence at 9:00am 
in the hall and all parents/carers and 
community members are invited to 
come along and share in the fun and 
memories. 
 
PRINCIPAL AWARD 
RECOGNITION 
 
On Wednesday 6th December all 
those students who have received a 
Principal’s award will be invited to the 
Saraton to see Goodbye Christopher 
Robin.  As a way of saying thank you 
to the students for their excellent 
behaviour and attitude throughout the 
year. The school will be meeting all the 
costs including transport, entry, drinks 
and popcorn. A note will be coming 
home shortly with all the relevant 
details. On Tuesday this week we held 
our last gold treat morning tea.  
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PRESENTATION DAY 
 
All parents/carers and community members are invited to attend our annual 
presentation day which will be held on Tuesday 5th December. Presentation day is a 
chance to recognise the academic, sporting and cultural achievements of students 
throughout the school. Presentation morning will commence at 9:30am with a morning 
tea to follow. 
 
RETURNING PERMISSION NOTES AND FORMS 
 
There are still quite a lot of activities planned for the remaining few weeks of this year 
and it is important that those students involved return all the necessary permission notes 
and forms as quickly as possible. 
 
YEAR 3 AND 4 EXCURSION 
 
Years 3 & 4 have their excursion to Buccarumbi set down for Thursday 14th December. 
Payment and permission notes and medical forms need to be finalised by Friday 1st 
December.  Please complete all details on the medical forms, including medicare 
numbers and expiry dates as these forms need to be returned to the company running 
the excursion.. 
 
YEAR 5 LEADERSHIP DAY 
 
Year 5 students have the opportunity to be involved in a leadership day on Thursday 
14th December. All forms and completed permission notes need to be returned by 
Monday 11th December.  
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Thank you to Laura Fernando and Linley Mobbs for all the work they have done 
in organising and preparing all the food for these treats throughout the year. Also 
a big thank you to all those people who volunteered at some stage to work in the 
canteen, your support has been greatly appreciated by the students and staff. 
Please note that the final day for canteen will be Monday 4th December.  The final 
day for breakfast will be Wednesday 13th December. If any parents/carers can 
help at the canteen or help with any P&C initiatives, please contact the school, 
any help would be greatly appreciated. 
 
END OF YEAR REPORTS 
 
A reminder to parents/carers that end of year reports will be sent out towards the 
end of the final week. Those students who are absent on the day will have their 
reports mailed to the current address that we have on file. If you have recently 
changed your address could you please contact the front office so that we can 
update our current records. 
 
CANTEEN ROSTER 
 
Monday 4th December:  Lynley Mobbs (last day of canteen)

 
SCHOOL BANKING 
 
School banking has now finished for the year.  Congratulations to those students 
who have been involved in the program this year. 
 
UNIFORM ITEMS 
 
The office has a full stock of new uniform items if you would like to purchase any 
before the end of the year ready for the new year.

If your child has been given a change of clothes for any reason from the school, 
please return these items as quickly as possible as we have a very limited supply 
and we may not have a spare change of clothes when they are needed next time 
if these items are not returned.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
 
‘Life is 10% of what happens to you and 90% how you react to it’ – Charles 
Swindoll 
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